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New plans for the new academic year

   It is important to mention that all members of the Institute's Women's Advisory Council have done a
good job over the past academic year. After all, the effectiveness of work in this area lies, first of all, in the
activity  of  women,  carrying  out  scientific  work,  organizing  spiritual  and  educational  work,  as  well  as
creating  good  conditions  for  the  study  and  work  of  our  students  outside  the  family.
This is evidenced by the fact that our women used it effectively, especially at the international conference
on the problems of women and the role of women in society, as evidenced by the fact that 3 projects of
the Institute for "Women's Round 40" announced by the Ministry of Innovation were passed by the MTS.
The exchange of views on these issues not only with the republic, but also with all foreign countries
prompted our institute to work on big plans.

At the beginning of such events, the contribution of our teacher and leadership was great. It is unfair not to
mention them. Thanks. We, the women's team, will always remember the memory of Uktam Pardaevich.
May their souls rejoice, O God. Summing up the results of the work done, this year is the academic year
"Let's live freely and safely in the new Uzbekistan!" We start by celebrating the 30th anniversary of
Uzbekistan's independence under the motto This is also one of the most beautiful messages for all of us.
The Institute's Women's Advisory Board has planned a series of festive events under the auspices of the
faculties.
At today's meeting, the issues of organizing planned events in accordance with the rules of sanitation and
hygiene and their organization by active female members of the team were raised. It is planned that they
will  conduct  a  schedule  of  the  House  of  Mercy,  attached  schools,  field  organizations  and  military
universities, as well as the organization of television programs on the channel.This should raise the mood
of all  the people of Uzbekistan on the eve of the holiday, inform them through conversations, open
dialogues about the work that Uzbekistan has done over the years to achieve the future. Dear team
members!  We cordially  congratulate  all  of  you on the new academic year,  as  well  as  on the 30th
anniversary of the Independence of Uzbekistan. We wish you good health and activity.
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